Dear Dr. Guggenheim-Grünberg,

How are you? Just a quick note to let you know that I've just received the set of two records and the accompanying pamphletof Schweizer Dialkkte. Surbtaler Jiddisch (Verlag Huber). I find the records and your transcription to be a great historic achievement of 20th century Yiddish linguistics. I look forward with great anticipation to receiving the remaining record and transcription. (Vandenhoeck & Ruprecht, Göttingen) which I ordered about sixx weeks ago. If you know of any possibility of purchasing a record / casette copy of the 1954 text published in the Field of Yiddish I would be most thankful. I hope you received my letter of 25 February.

With many thanks for all.

Sincerely.

Dovid Katz